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Hi Dean,

The Jackson 6 SWD (30-025-34623) functions as a collection site for produced water that’s piped in
from TapRock’s legacy wells in the area. The same was true of the Jackson 5 SWD (30-025-33873)
before it was P&A’d earlier this year. There is tankage on location where the water is stored, and oil
is skimmed off. We then pull out of that tankage to either inject the water down our Jackson 6 SWD
well or pump the water into NGL's Blue Quail disposal pipeline system. We do both, so it’s possible
for us to have skim oil in a month where we don’t inject in our SWD well because we’re still moving
water through the system, but it all ends up in NGL's pipeline.

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Thank you,

Halle Milne | Senior Production Accountant
EAG e
SERVICES

0: 832.485.5800 | D: 832.485.5803
E: hmilne@eaglsource.com
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